Berry, Taylor

From: Consumer.Services <Consumer.Services@psncuc.nc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 9:10 AM

To: Statements

Subject: FW: [External] Duke Energy biased proposal punishes Solar Energy

From: Gromatzky Jonathan <jonathan.gromatzky@volvo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 12:34 PM

To: Consumer.Services <Consumer.Services@pshcuc.nc.gov>

Cc: Gromatzky Jonathan <jonathan.gromatzky@volvo.com>

Subject: [External] Duke Energy biased proposal punishes Solar Energy

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Good Day,

The Duke Energy proposal to raise the minimum billing punishes people that have installed Solar Panels and has
no effect on the remainder of their customer base.

The rate should be increased across the board (to maintain the lines and grid) so that the customers that are
HELPING Duke achieve their Net-zero requirement are not the ones punished, but the one rewarded for the effort. If
everyone paid a higher rate per kW-hr then the customers that invested in solar panels are rewarded and not punished.

| do not know why this proposal was approved in SC, but this is the wrong direction and you are punishing the
customers that are trying to help.

When | contact Duke they simply state that it has not been approved by the Commission yet, so there is nothing
that they can do at their level.

Thank You for Your Assistance,
Jonathan Gromatzky

CSETA-NA Group Manager
Volvo & Mack Trucks

Telephone: 1-336-291-5357
Cell: 1-336-509-7205

Jonathan.gromatzky@volvo.com

This email message (including its attachments) is confidential and may contain privileged information and is intended solely for the use of the individual
and/or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail you may not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail (including
its attachments), or any part thereof. If this e-mail is received in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and make sure that this e-
mail (including its attachments), and all copies thereof, are immediately deleted from your system. Please further note that when you communicate with
us via email or visit our website we process your personal data. See our privacy policy for more information about how we process it:
https://www.volvogroup.com/en-en/privacy.html
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Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.
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